
The following are pictures from the week of March 12-23, 2018 in regards to the Life Sciences Building Façade Improve-

ments and Addition Project.  We are definitely on the home stretch with this project.  A lot was accomplished these last 

few weeks on both the exterior and interior.  The new sunshades on the south face of the building are nearly complete, 

and then the contractors will focus on finishing the metal panel veneer on the addition’s north face and the entry.  The 

interior is almost finished and ready for occupancy.  The glass fronts for the study rooms have been installed along with 

the technology for each of those spaces.  The powered furniture has all been hooked up and is place.  More painting has 

been completed, and soon the student designed windows will be going in for all to see. 
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          The top-left photo shows the progress of the installation of the 

horizontal portion of the new sunshade system on the south face of the 

existing building.  Both the first and second floors are nearly complete. 

The top-right photo shows the installation of the new sidewalk connect-

ing the west entrance of the addition out to the existing walk along the 

perimeter of parking lot 2. 

The middle-right photo shows the progress in the café area of the addi-

tion.  A few of the vending machines have been moved in from the 

adjacent corridor. 

The bottom-right photo shows one of the typical setups in the new study 

rooms complete with furniture and technology. 

The bottom-left photo shows the progress of the installation of the glass 

walls of the study rooms.  The wood soffit above will receive it’s finish in 

the next couple of weeks. 


